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Year 8 Information and Aberdyfi Evening

Dear Parents/Carers

| am writing to invite you to our annual Year 8 Information Evening which will also include information
for the residential trip to Aberdyfi, Wales in January 2024.

This evening is for parents/carers and students and is on Tuesday 14th November at 6pm in the
Main Hall. The Year 8 form tutors and other staff accompanying the trip will be present.

The evening will commence with tutor meet and greet to sign in with refreshments in the dining room
at 6pm then continue with the talk beginning at 6.30pm.

We will provide general information about being in Year 8 at AHS and also outline the Aberdyfi trip
programme and answer any questions you may have about the centre and the activities. It will last
approximately an hour.

If you have any questions about this meeting or the trip generally, please feel free to contact me,
using email ssaunders@ahs.bucks.sch.uk

Kind Regards
Mrs Sarah Saunders
Head of Year 8
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